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Parish	Notices	
2nd	Sunday	in	Ordinary	Time	17	1	2021	

	
1. Our	Webcam	Broadcast	of	Mass	will	continue	through	the	
week	ahead.	

2. You	can	contribute	to	the	3	Collections	anytime	using	the	
Donate	Button	on	the	Parish	Website.	

3. You	can	contact	the	Parish	Office	at	St	Kevin’s	by	phone	or	
email.	There	is	also	a	Postbox	at	the	Parish	Office	
designated	“Post	from	Parishioners	only”.	
The	main	gate	to	St	Kevin’s	may	be	closed	over,	but	it	is	
never	locked.	

4. Sincere	thanks	to	those	who	contribute	financially	to	the	
Parish.	

5. The	Week	of	Prayer	for	Christian	Unity	is	observed	each	
year	from	18th	to	25th	January.		This	year	the	theme	is	
‘Abide	in	my	Love…You	Shall	Bear	Much	Fruit’.	
It	was	discerned	by	the	Monastic	Community	of	
Grandchamp	in	Switzerland	and	finds	its	origins	in	the	
Gospel	of	John	(John	15:5-9).	There	is	a	Prayer	you	could	
use	at	home	to	mark	Church	Unity	Week.	You	can	find	it	on	
the	Parish	Website.	

6. The	current	advice	from	our	Public	Health	Authorities	is:	
Except	for	essential	reasons,	Watch	your	Contacts,	Stay	at	
home,	and	save	lives.	The	mantra	from	the	start	of	the	
Pandemic	still	holds:	We	pull	together	by	staying	apart.	
We	need	to	ask	ourselves:	Are	we	doing	all	we	can	to	care	
for	one	another	in	this	Pandemic?	We	still	have	
challenging	weeks	ahead.	So,	stay	safe	yourself,	and	act	in	
such	a	way	that	will	help	keep	other	people	safe	as	well.	

7. Please	keep	in	touch	with	the	Parish	using	the	
Parish	Website,	Facebook	Page	and	Twitter.	
	
Slán	go	fóill.	


